
CAN YOU AFFORD TO LOSE YOUR ACCESS TO HERBAL PRODUCTS?

WORKING TOGETHER TO PROTECT YOUR ACCESS TO NATURAL HEALTHCARE

many herbs will
soon be illegal!
FUNDS are urgently needed for legal challenge to EU herb law!

unless you act now

warning:

• �After April 2011, an EU Directive affecting traditional herbal 
products comes into full effect in the UK and the rest of the EU

• �From this date, many herbal medicines and food supplements 
containing herbs will become ILLEGAL

• �A judicial review (legal challenge) is urgently needed to change 
the faulty text in the Directive. Our expert lawyers indicate the 
grounds for challenge are strong... 

• YOUR HELP is urgently needed!

Is the judicial review of the 
EU Directive relevant to me?

The answer is “Yes” if you use products 
containing herbal ingredients, whether 
they are herbal medicines or food 
supplements 

www.anh-europe.org

£90,000 (€103k) is urgently needed to 
fund the legal costs of the court case. 

Any contributions are gratefully 
received. Please use your social 
networks and get the message out as 
widely as possible!

Please make a one-off or regular monthly 
donation at anh-europe.org today – just 
click on the DONATE TODAY button and 
mark your donation ‘Herb Challenge’.

Contact us now on:

T +44 (0)1306 646 600
E info@anhinternational.org

Alliance for Natural Health International
The Atrium, Curtis Road, Dorking 
Surrey RH4 1XA, United Kingdom


